
February 03, 2003 
 
 
To: Wayne Lundy and Susan Saunders 
 
I am so happy we purchased the Beacon Program because it has 
simplified my workload in half the time.  And by doing that I am able 
to create reports to my convenience, schedule clients for intakes, 
locate our clients w/past due balances, scan graphics, find any one 
person who has missed absences and dismissed clients that have 
violated conditions of probation and/or program.  I am also pleased 
with one on one friendly and courteous technical service that this 
program has provided for us. 
 
In my opinion, the Beacon is a five star program. 
 
 
Estela M. Hankin 
BIPP Coordinator 
Friendship of Women, Inc. 
Brownsville, Texas 
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